
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 9:40:24 PM

First name: Marilee

Last name: Henry

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am very concerned that preservation of the wilderness character be the top priority in the

management of Bob Marshall Wilderness area, and not the approval of human visitors, including guiding/packing

services who can be causing destruction of wilderness areas by bringing in too many people and animals that

disrupt wildlife and destroy the native flora.  

Changes in permitting for large groups should be open to public scrutiny, data should be collected on their

impacts before approval, and time needs to be given for public comments.

Our wildlife and native flora are all suffering from climate change and too much human contact.  We do not have

much wilderness left.  Protecting it from overuse is necessary before it is destroyed!


